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The team from Rye Medical Center will be attending Peasmarsh Place to administer the Flu 
Vaccination and COVID-19 Booster to our residents on Friday 15th October 

Visiting 

Visiting has continued 
safely here at Peasmarsh 
Place. Please contact the 
office to have your visit 
booked in. Visitors are 
still required to take a 
lateral flow test before 
each visit commences. 
Visits will continue to 
take place in Jasmine 
room. 

For more information 
please follow the link 
below 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/
publications/arrangements-for-
visiting-out-of-the-care-
home/visits-out-of-care-homes 

Activities 

Our residents took advantage of the 
last of the warm weather with a 

game of Boules  
 

Some of our 
residents enjoyed 
making smoothies 
with fruits of their 
choice. 

   The residents 
have been 
exercising their 
fine motor skills 
with this crafting 
activity to create 
beaded stars. 
They’ve made some beautiful 
creations. 

 

EMPLOYEE 

OF THE 

MONTH 

Congratulations to 
ALL the staff at 
Peasmarsh Place 
who have been voted 
our Employee’s of 
the month for 
September 2021 

All Staff received a 
certificate and a 
token of our 
appreciation. 

Well done Everyone! 
And thank you for 
your continued 
support and hard 
work! 

We would also like 
to say a big 
welcome to Jane, 
Ann and Kira who 
have recently 
joined the team at 
Peasmarsh Place 

 
September was certainly a month full of celebrations with Ann, 

Margaret, Jim and Barbara all celebrating their Birthdays! We wish 
them all Many Happy returns. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We hope that you all remain safe and well. 
 

From all at Peasmarsh Place. 

 


